manishkandpal@kpmg.com, Plyush Goyal <goyal-
sb@nic.in>
MOST URGENT

feed back from IAS officers of 2014- 2018 bishe bvirn
FEEDBACK aon COVID 18 from DCs by 27-03- 2020

Sir / Madam .
In continuation of VC held with AR secrelaries of all States and UTs . | have baen directed 1o

Convey that , Government of India needs immediate feedback from DCs of all Districts |, an
COVID 19 and feedback from IAS officers from 2014-2018 batches on GST In iplermentation
The guestionnaires are available on -

https://pmawards.gov.in/public/login

ALL IAS officers from 2014 to 18 Batches and all DCs are requested to first log in ino the
portal by registering themselves and then log in to give feedback,

FOR COVID 19 : Feed back shall be submitted by 27th March 5 PM,

For GST : Feedback can be submitted by 30th MARCH 2020.

Submitting feedback is compulsory for all DCs and IAS officers from 2014-2018

batches.
This e mail may kindly be forwarded to all officers for compliance on top priority

please.
Thanks and Regards

Satish Jadhav

Director
Dept. of Administrative Reforms and Public Grievances

Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pensions.
Room No 511, Sardar Patel Bhawan.

(0) - 011- 23743030




